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DEEWR Question No. EW 771 
 
Senator Hanson-Young provided this question in writing following Senate Estimates hearings 
on Wednesday 22 October 2008.  This is one of three written questions seeking further 
information about the recently established Australian Government Office for Youth. 
 
 
Question 
 
Office for Youth – State of Australia’s Young People report 
 
I note that a State of Australia's Young People report is due to be prepared in the next 12 
months - when will the consultation process for this begin? And in what form?’ 
 
 
Answer 
 
The Department of Education, Employment and Workplace Relations has provided the 
following response: 
 
The project plan for the State of Australia’s Young people report, including any required 
consultation, is currently being developed. 
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